
PRESCHOOL

Welcome Back!

TRINITY UNITED METHODIST PRESCHOOL 
HAS A NEW LOOK! 

Please put the following numbers into
your contacts:

850-224-8992 (Land Line) 

850-694-2473 (Mobile) Please call or text
this line when your child is going to be

out of school.

Reminders

What’s New
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Upcoming

You may have noticed that we recently updated our
preschool logo. Much thought and planning went
into its creation, but what does it mean? Since
1973, we have maintained a focus on child-
centered learning. While this of course includes
academics and developmentally appropriate
practice, the mission of the preschool has always
been driven by a belief in the power of accepting
each child where they are and encouraging their
individual development alongside each other in
our beautiful little community. We practice this
each day by playing, singing, reading, creating,
interacting, cheering each other on, and
sometimes doing just “nothing at all” together.
This is represented in our new logo, where we
know that this investment in their daily joy at
preschool will grow gently over time into a love of
learning. <3 

ATTENTION!

Aug 4-8   School is closed for maintenance 
Aug 8       Preschool Orientation 10-11:30 a.m.
Aug 10     Blessing of the Backpacks 
Aug 11     First day of 2025-2026 school year 
Sept 1       Labor Day Holiday (school is closed) 
Sept 23     Individual and Class Photos 
Sept 24     Individual and Class Photos

STAFF MEMBERS

Please join me in welcoming a few new
staff members to our school! This year’s
lead teachers are:

Infants: Mrs. Tarina Beck
Toddlers: Ms. Pam Barrera
PK2: Ms. Isabel Zapata
PK2: Mrs. Clare Valdivieso
PK3: Ms. Dyan Scotti
PK3: Ms. Faye Mobley
VPK: Mrs. Kelly Forsmans

Back to School Orientation 
Friday, August 8, 10-11:30 a.m.

Drop in to meet your teacher, find your cubby, 
and get all the information you need to start the school

year off right!

Blessing of the Backpacks!
Sunday, August 10, at the 11 a.m. service 

Join us for the Blessing of the Backpacks 
and stay for food and fun at TUMCT’s Ministry Fair! 


